
Denpasar, 26 October 2020 

Ref. No.: 3923/HS/Parent Feedback/JC/Oct-20 

  

Dear Parents 

  

We have constantly sought your feedback, and feedback from our students, 
to make HBL into the best learning experience possible. 

  
I would like to request a few minutes of your time to give some more feedback, 

based on the first few weeks of term 2 - the form will take less than a few 
minutes to complete. 

  
Please click here to complete the form for Class 6 and 7. 

Please click here to complete the form for Class 8 and 9. 
Please click here to complete the form for Class 10, 11, and 12.   

  

If you are able to spare the time, your input is much appreciated.  The form 
will be open until 4pm Wednesday 28th October. 

  
Regards 
 

 

https://forms.gle/MmGu4qjTXjevDbGb9
https://forms.gle/bGoFatb73oLbFveT8
https://forms.gle/oCUhvS2dHwzHCS218

